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The Senator's proposed Public Assistance Advisory Committeell would give those most
affected a seat at the table while changes to essential public assistance programs, such
as FoodShare and Medicaid, are created and require input from policy experts at the
uw.

MADISON - “Many people with disabilities depend on public programs so they can stay healthy
and live, work and participate in the community,” Jason Endres wrote to me in favor of a bill |
recently introduced.

My bill, Senate Bill 870, would create a Public Assistance Advisory Committee. | drafted this
legislation in response to Special Session bills recently passed by the Legislature that modified
public assistance programs.

People with disabilities, as well as those living in poverty, rely on key public assistance
programs, such as FoodShare, Medicaid and public housing. It is important for those using the
programs to have a voice at the table when legislation to change these essential programs is
considered.

Jason and his wife Julie Endres traveled to the Capitol to join other citizen lobbyists participating
in Disability Advocacy Day. They came to raise awareness about the critical programs designed
to help those who live with disabilities.
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